
 

 

Today is  
September 9, 2016  

 

Dates 
We are already almost 1/3 
of the way through 
September. How did that 
happen??  
Monday, September 12 is 
the last day to drop a 
class without a "W" 

 

Scholarship 
Sally Beisser and Randy 
Peters have an accepted 
publication in 
the  Nov/Dec  National 
Association of Elementary 
School Principals 
(NAESP) entitled “Here’s 
to Your 
Health: Recommendations 
for Becoming a Healthy 
School Leader." They 
have a follow up R & R for 
"The Mindful Principal: 
Recommendations for 
Becoming a Healthy 
School Leader" slated for 
the Summer NAESP 
issue. 

 

Updates 
Please send and any 
information that you want 
to share so that your 
colleagues can read about 
all your exciting and 
important events or 

Iowa ASCD invite 
Iowa ASCD is offering  a special opportunity for 
undergraduate students for three upcoming conferences that 
focus on instructional strategies.  
Option 1 - $75 for "Struggling Learners" 
Workshop:  Participate in the workshop with Bob Darnell 
- "Struggling Learners - Causes and Cures" on 
September 27 for a fee of $75.00 each. Continental 
breakfast and lunch will be served at this conference. Each 
undergraduate student will also receive a year's membership 
in Iowa ASCD as well as access to 30 books online.  He/She 
would also receive The Source, our digital newsletter, the first 
and third Friday of each month.  We would also encourage 
that they explore our website iowaascd.org, especially for 
subject/content-based resources and approaches to learning - 
and follow us on Twitter @IowaASCD. Our web page for 
teachers is a great resource for them as well.   
Payment:  We can arrange for individual payment or if you 
want to collect the payments and provide a collection of 
checks or a single transaction, we will provide you with a free 
registration if at least 10 of your students participate.  I would 
need a list of the students and their email addresses as well 
as mailing addresses. 
Option 2 - $150 for All 3 Workshops:  Participate in the 
three workshops (Bob Darnell - "Struggling Learners - 
Causes and Cures" on September 27; Grace Dearborn - 
"How to Motivate, Manage, and Engage All Students" on 
December 1; Dave Burgess - "Teach Like a Pirate" on 
February 22) for a total fee of $150.00.  Continental 
breakfast and lunch will be served at each of these 
conferences.  Each conference addresses strategies that all 
teachers, especially new, need to engage students, manage 
their classrooms, and meet the needs of individual 
students.  Each participant would receive four years of 
membership in Iowa ASCD as well as access to the 30 books 
online.  He/She would also receive The Source, our digital 
newsletter, the first and third Friday of each month.    
Payment:  We can arrange for individual payment of $150 for 
each undergraduate or if you want to collect the payments 
and provide a collection of checks or a single transaction, we 
will provide you with free registration if at least 7 of your 
undergraduates take part in this offer.  I would need a list of 
the students and their email addresses as well as mailing 
addresses. 



accomplishments.  
 

  Lou Howell, Executive Director, Iowa ASCD  

 Phone: 515.229.4781 

 

  

Drake University School of Education 3206 University Avenue, Des Moines, Iowa 50311 
T 515-271-3726    W www.drake.edu/soe 

 

 

http://www.drake.edu/soe

